
THE TOWN OF UNION BRIDGE
PUBLIC HEARING

September 23, 2024

A public hearing was held on September 23, 2024 at7:00 p.m. in the Union Bridge Town
Hall. This public hearing was held for questions and comments from residents on proposed
Resolution 02-2024, amending the Town Charter concerning residency to run for council;
Resolution 03-2024, amending the Town Charter conceming residency to run for mayor and
Resolution 04-2024, amending the Town Charter conceming uncontested elections. This public
hearing was advertised in the Canoll Counry Times on Tuesday, September 10,2024 and
Tuesday. September 17, 2024.

There were no public comments

The sign in sheet is aftached to and made a part ofthese minutes.

Councilmember Ellen Cutsail motioned to close the public hearing. Council President
Laura Conaway seconded and the motion passed unanimously.

'Ihe Public Hearing was closed.

Respectfully Submitted

Dawn Metcalf, Treasurer


